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05 July 2024      Reg. No.: W0183-03 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at  

Millennium Business Park, Grange, Ballycoolin, Dublin 11 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 4 April 2024 requesting information in respect of your licence 

review application, in particular a copy of the final grant of planning permission.  

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA as soon as it becomes available.. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Noeleen Keavey 

Water, Energy & Business Support Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 



 

 

 


